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Oregon's current vote-by-mail system is convenient and secure.  It makes voting 

more possible for those who live in rural areas, for those who have mobility issues, 

senior citizens, and others who would find it difficult to stand in potentially long lines 

to cast a vote.  Given that our national elections are held in November, inclement 

weather may also be a factor. I know many people who will not drive in icy or snowy 

weather, making it impossible to vote if the weather is poor. 

We have a safe, secure, reliable system that has worked for many years.  I see no 

reason to revert to in-person voting! 


